
September 2021 

Kylemore Welcome Newsletter 

At Kylemore Nursery we want to develop children who will become 
lifelong learners as a result of the wealth of experiences on offer in 

our nursery school.   

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

It is with great pleasure I introduce myself to you as the newly appointed  
Principal of Kylemore Nursery School.  I am honoured to have the opportunity 
to lead a Nursery school with such an excellent reputation.  

 

 I have been a Foundation stage teacher for 16 years and value and enjoy this 
important stage in children’s lives.  I am married with three children and live 
locally.  

 

Along with the teachers and staff I will work hard to continue to provide a  
high quality pre-school experience by building strong relationships with par-
ents, children and the community. I am looking forward to this school year and     
getting to know you and your child/children as we work together to meet the 
needs of all children within the Nursery. 

 

Please feel free to stop in and say hello, as my door is always 
open.  If there is anything I can assist you with, please let me 
know. 

 

Hilary Hutchinson 
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Meet the Kylemore Staff 

Teachers 

Louise  

Blue class 

Morning session 

Hilary  

Red class 

Morning session 

Alison 

Yellow class 

Afternoon session 

Nursery Assistants 

Grace 

Morning class 

Nicole 

Morning class Kerry 

Afternoon class 

Agnes 

Clerical Officer 

Grace 

Caretaker 

 And 

Afternoon  
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What to wear - Please label all your child’s 

The Nursery Day 

Morning Class 

Greeting Time  

Outdoor Play and  

Exploration 

 

Snack Time 

Together  Time including 
Story Time and Music 

Home Time  

Afternoon Class 

It is optional to purchase a sweatshirt.  Children 
can wear any colour of school sweatshirt.   

Sweatshirts 

 New are available at Heart and Home 

 Used are available in school £2 donations 
towards Eco school fund 

 

Dress your child sensibly to promote                 
independence - jogging bottoms & velcro closing 
trainers are best.   

Greeting Time  

Outdoor Play and  

Exploration 

 

Snack Time 

Together  Time including 
Story Time and Music 

Home Time  

Continuing to ‘play it safe’ at Kylemore School.   

Please respect Covid Protocols, our staff and one another.   

Handwashing will be a regular occurrence each day.   

Please send a change of clothes for use 
when accidents happen—pants, socks, 
vest, trousers,  t-shirt and jumper.  This 
will remain in school. 

Please dress your child appropriately for 
the weather with sensible footwear.   

 

Waterproof  trousers and wellies would 
be very useful.    

 



 Pre School Curriculum  

Safeguarding Term 

Just a reminder that if you have any concerns in  relation to 

Child Protection that you can contact Mrs Hutchinson, 

Louise Cavalleros or Alison Gillan.    

Home/School  

To share your child’s progress at nursery we use  

the Evidence Me App.   

Please check your emails and click on the link to  

connect to the App.   

Teachers will send photos and information using  

this App. 

 

We will also keep you informed with the monthly  

Newsletter which will be emailed to you. 

 

Pre– School  

Curriculum  

Personal, Social and       
Emotional Development Early Mathematical   

Experiences  

The Arts 

     The World 
Around Us 

ICT 

We value our links with parents.  You are 
your child’s first educator and we want to 
support you. 

 

During the year we will plan events, such as 
Family Fridays.  We look forward to        
welcoming you to future events planned. 

Please send your child every day unless s/he is ill or 

has a temperature.   

Please  phone/email us  

• If your child is not coming to nursery 

• If you want to change contact details 

• If you move house or change childminder  

 Guidelines 

Physical Development 
and Movement 

Language Development  

Outdoor Learning 

All staff are experienced in offering  

outdoor play opportunities and we have two  

staff who have achieved a Forest School    

Level 3 qualification.  The school has developed 

a lovely forest area within the school’s  

grounds.  Please dress your child appropriately  

for outdoor play.  Layers and a warm coat for  

the colder days and sun cream and hat on sunny  


